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Top DEP Stories 
   
Al Dia: PA Senate overwhelmingly confirms Secretary Rich Negrin to lead the Department of 
Environmental Protection 
https://aldianews.com/en/politics/policy/negrin-confirmed 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Inside Pennsylvania DEP’s efforts to cut red tape on environmental 
permitting 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/06/28/dep-permitting-effort-environmental.html 
 
WESA: Pa. Senate confirms Rich Negrin to be DEP secretary 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-06-29/pa-rich-negrin 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Pa. Senate confirms Negrin to be DEP secretary 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/06/28/pa-senate-confirms-negrin-to-be-dep-secretary/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Rich Negrin confirmed as Pa. DEP secretary 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/rich-negrin-confirmed-as-pa-dep-secretary/article_3e2d7ac8-
8b30-5b70-b1fd-337f0000988e.html  
 
Air Quality 
 
Bradford Era: DEP: Code Red for entire state, smoke to remain through Friday 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/dep-code-red-for-entire-state-smoke-to-remain-through-
friday/article_9e21f590-15d2-11ee-9759-fb2e1807e3e1.html  
 
Philly Burbs: Code Red air quality issued for Pennsylvania due to wildfires. What it means for Bucks 
County 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/2023/06/28/pennsylvania-red-code-air-quality-alert-canada-
wildfires/ 
 
Daily Local: Pennsylvania under a code red air quality alert as smoke continues to spread south from 
Canada 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/06/29/pennsylvania-under-a-code-red-air-quality-alert-as-smoke-
continues-to-spread-south-from-canada/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philadelphia air quality is ‘unhealthy to breathe’ as wildfires in Canada burn; city 
pools will be closed Thursday 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia-air-quality-smoke-forecast-canada-fires-20230629.html 
 
KYW News: Code Red air quality alert in effect across all of Pennsylvania 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/code-red-air-quality-alert-pennsylvania-canada-
wildfires 
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69 News: Pa. DEP issues Code Red air quality alert for Thursday 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/pa-dep-issues-code-red-air-quality-alert-for-
thursday/article_2eea6d5e-161f-11ee-a2af-f772b5ec6ecc.html 
 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-06-29/pa-rich-negrin 
 
Daily American: DEP declares air quality warnings for second day in Pennsylvania 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2023/06/28/smoke-from-canadian-wildfires-again-
hurting-pennsylvania-air-quality-counties-code-red/70363883007/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: County's industry told to cut back on particulate emissions as Canadian 
wildfire smoke hits region 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/06/28/allegheny-county-particulate-
emissions.html 
 
KDKA: Live Updates: Canadian wildfire smoke creates unhealthy air quality across Pittsburgh area 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/live-updates/live-updates-canadian-wildfire-smoke-clouds-
pittsburgh-skies-air-quality-alerts-issued-for-western-pa/ 
 
WTAE: Code Red Air Quality Day declared for all of Pennsylvania 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pennsylvania-code-red-air-quality-june-29/44378902# 
 
Beaver County Times: DEP Declares Code Red Air Quality Action Day for Fine Particulate Matter for June 
28, 2023 for entire state of Pennsylvania 
https://beavercountyradio.com/news/dep-declares-code-red-air-quality-action-day-for-fine-particulate-
matter-for-june-28-2023-for-entire-state-of-pennsylvania/ 
 
KDKA Radio: Thick smoke from Canadian wildfires prompts Code Red day 
https://www.audacy.com/kdkaradio/news/local/thick-smoke-from-canadian-wildfires-prompts-code-
red-day 
 
Herald Standard: Hazy hazard: Residents urged to stay indoors due to poor air quality 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/hazy-hazard-residents-urged-to-stay-indoors-due-
to-poor-air-quality/article_389cdee2-15f0-11ee-816a-931d1a085b1b.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Haunting images show Canadian wildfire smoke blanketing a huge swath of the U.S. 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2023/06/28/canadian-wildfire-smoke-mid-west-
pennsylvania/stories/202306280084 
 
Post-Gazette: Sorry, kids: Poor air quality in Western Pennsylvania pauses many summer outdoor 
activities 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2023/06/28/air-quality-western-
pennsylvania/stories/202306280090 
 
Pennlive: Code Red air quality alert extended in central Pa. as wildfires bring haze 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2023/06/code-red-air-quality-alert-extended-in-central-pa-as-
wildfires-bring-haze.html 
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Pennlive: Rain fails to end Canadian wildfires or their smoky haze in U.S. 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2023/06/rain-fails-to-end-canadian-wildfires-or-their-smoky-haze-
in-us.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Pa. DEP issues code red air quality alert for the entire state Thursday; warns 
some areas could veer into the code purple range 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/pa-dep-issues-code-red-air-quality-alert-for-the-entire-state-
thursday-warns-some/article_031993da-15c0-11ee-a209-d75f4692197b.html 
 
York Daily Record: Smoke from the Canadian wildfires has returned to central Pa.: What you need to 
know 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/local/2023/06/28/unhealthy-air-pollution-reported-today-in-york-
and-lebanon-counties-canadian-wildfires/70363915007/ 
 
York Dispatch: York County's air quality worsens, hits Code Red 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/06/28/york-countys-air-quality-worsens-hits-
code-red/70365307007/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania under a code red air quality alert as smoke continues to spread south from 
Canada 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/06/29/pennsylvania-under-a-code-red-air-quality-alert-as-smoke-
continues-to-spread-south-from-canada/ 
 
Reading Eagle: What is the air quality right now? Here’s how to check it near you 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/06/28/what-is-the-air-quality-right-now-heres-how-to-check-it-
near-you/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Air quality warning 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/06/air-quality-warning/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Smoke prompts Code Red air alert 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/smoke-prompts-code-red-air-alert/article_03ff285e-
45bc-54c0-9ee2-bd1726a00106.html 
 
abc27: Which Canadian wildfires are affecting Central Pennsylvania? 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/which-canadian-wildfires-are-affecting-central-pennsylvania/ 
 
abc27: Wildfire smoke returns to Pennsylvania, Code Red air quality alert issued 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/wildfire-smoke-returns-to-pennsylvania-code-red-air-quality-
alert-issued/ 
 
CBS21: Poor air quality remains before heat and humidity climb for stormy weekend 
https://local21news.com/news/local/poor-air-quality-remains-before-heat-and-humidity-climb-for-
stormy-weekend# 
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FOX43: Residents react to second Code Red alert in Central Pa. 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/people-react-to-second-code-red-alert-in-central-pa-
weather-widfires-canada-health-york-county/521-f69922f3-295b-420f-89f8-bd9eb41eab36 
 
FOX43: Millions under air quality alerts. Here's how to check the air quality near you. 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/nation-world/air-quality-interactive-map-us-unealthy-alerts-
canadian-wildfire-smoke/507-ed5f222c-aade-49fc-a9c5-e216ba4c5cfe 
 
WGAL: Code red air quality alert in effect again for south-central Pennsylvania 
https://www.wgal.com/article/code-red-air-quality-alert-south-central-pennsylvania/44370936 
 
WTAJ: Code red air quality alert issued for all of Pennsylvania 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/code-red-air-quality-alert-issued-for-all-of-pennsylvania/ 
 
WFMZ: Pa. DEP issues Code Red air quality alert for Thursday 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/pa-dep-issues-code-red-air-quality-alert-for-
thursday/article_2eea6d5e-161f-11ee-a2af-f772b5ec6ecc.html 
 
Dubois Courier-Express: DEP declares Code Red Air Quality Action Day for Tri-County area 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/dep-declares-code-red-air-quality-action-day-for-tri-
county-area/article_08b0514c-1531-11ee-bc23-af48b5296e85.html  
 
StateCollege.com: Code Red Air Quality Alert to Continue Across Pennsylvania on Thursday 
https://www.statecollege.com/articles/health-news/code-red-air-quality-alert-to-continue-across-
pennsylvania-on-thursday/  
 
East Palestine Derailment 
 
AP: Safety concerns dominate Norfolk Southern railroad CEO’s job since Ohio derailment 
https://apnews.com/article/norfolk-southern-derailment-east-palestine-
73d273f88147b30ea53caf3d2b23f669 
 
Mentions   
 
Observer-Reporter: Pa. American Water to acquire troubled East Dunkard Water Authority 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/pa-american-water-to-acquire-troubled-east-dunkard-
water-authority/article_b1b7315e-15ed-11ee-a1cc-2b2ceafa3449.html  
 
Capital and Main: Who is Blocking Climate Action in Pennsylvania? 
https://capitalandmain.com/who-is-blocking-climate-action-in-pennsylvania 
 
Scranton Times:  Clark Summit  Council hears details and cost of regional stormwater plan 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/clarks-summit-council-hears-details-costs-of-regional-
stormwater-plan/article_7ab869f1-eb95-5633-9c91-4470ec718fc2.html 
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PFAS 
 
KYW News: A West Deptford company is forking over about $400 million to the state of New Jersey for 
PFAS contamination 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/company-to-pay-almost-usd400m-over-pfas-in-nj-
drinking-water 
 
Air 
 
Daily Voice: Air Quality Quickly Worsening As Wildfire Smoke Returns 
https://dailyvoice.com/pennsylvania/montgomery/more-canadian-wildfire-smoke-headed-toward-east-
coast/ 
 
WHYY: Air quality alerts remain in effect across Philly area due to Canadian wildfires 
https://whyy.org/articles/philadelphia-air-quality-code-red-alert-updates-canadian-wildfires/ 
 
Times Herald: What is the air quality right now? Here’s how to check it near you 
https://www.timesherald.com/2023/06/28/what-is-the-air-quality-right-now-heres-how-to-check-it-
near-you/ 
 
KDKA: Gasping for clean air: Air conditioning, air filters, and staying healthy with poor air quality 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/gasping-for-clean-air-air-conditioning-air-filters-and-
staying-healthy-with-poor-air-quality/ 
 
KDKA: Smoky air could cause travel problems on busiest air travel day ahead of the July 4th holiday 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/smoky-air-could-cause-travel-problems-on-busiest-air-
travel-day-ahead-of-the-july-4th-holiday/ 
 
KDKA: Pittsburgh Weather: Air quality remains low Thursday due to Canadian wildfire smoke 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/pittsburgh-weather-air-quality-remains-low-thursday-due-
to-canadian-wildfire-smoke/ 
 
WESA: Air quality declines in Pittsburgh as smoke and haze from Canadian wildfires blanket metro area 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-06-28/pittsburgh-air-canadian-wildfires 
 
WPXI: CODE RED: Outdoor activities not recommended as air quality concerns linger 
https://www.wpxi.com/weather/code-red-outdoor-activities-not-recommended-air-quality-concerns-
linger/5HJWTO4ULNDKNAC5TJISPNRMKA/ 
 
WTAE: Pirates move forward with game amid Code Red Air Quality Day 
https://www.wtae.com/article/pirates-monitoring-air-quality-ahead-of-wednesdays-game/44374070 
 
AP: Smoke from Canada wildfires is increasing health risks in Black and poorer US communities 
https://apnews.com/article/canada-wildfire-smoke-832caae1e622b10766521598fccc6e63  
 
WESA: What you can do to protect yourself from wildfire smoke 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2023-06-28/how-to-protect-yourself-from-wildfire-smoke 
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Tribune-Review: Doctors emphasize caution amid poor air quality in Western Pa. 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/doctors-emphasize-caution-amidst-poor-air-quality-in-western-pa/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Smoky haze from Canadian wildfires expected to linger over Western Pa. for rest of the 
week 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/smoky-haze-canadian-wildfires-envelops-western-pa/ 
 
Post-Gazette: The Air Quality Index, explained: What's the difference between code red, orange? 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2023/06/28/air-quality-index-environmental-protection-
agency-canadian-wildfires/stories/202306280102 
 
Tribune-Review: Smoke from Canadian wildfires prompts events to move indoors 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/poor-air-quality-forecast-for-wednesday-dep-says/ 
 
Morning Call:  Canadian wildfire smoke causes CODE RED quality alert again 
https://www.mcall.com/2023/06/29/canadian-wildfire-smoke-causes-code-red-air-quality-alert-again-
thursday/ 
 
Citizens Voice:  Canadian wildfires again causes CODE RED alert for entire state 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/code-red-air-quality-declared-in-state-from-canadian-wildfire-
smoke/article_971614fd-f44b-5b4d-b2f5-a4a138203060.html 
 
LehighValley Live: expect a hot smoky summer in much of America, here’s why you better get used to it 
https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2023/06/expect-a-hot-smoky-summer-in-much-of-america-
heres-why-youd-better-get-used-to-it.html 
 
NPR: How purple came to be a scarier color than red on the air quality index 
https://www.npr.org/2023/06/28/1184894545/how-purple-came-to-be-a-scarier-color-than-red-on-
the-air-quality-index  
 
PennLive: There’s a reason you might smell burning plastic in the wildfire smoke 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2023/06/theres-a-reason-you-might-smell-burning-plastic-in-the-
wildfire-smoke.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
WHYY: Global heat waves show climate change and El Niño are a bad combo 
https://whyy.org/npr_story_post/global-heat-waves-show-climate-change-and-el-nino-are-a-bad-
combo/ 
 
Pennlive: Why this hot, smoky summer isn’t going to change anytime soon 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2023/06/why-this-hot-smoky-summer-isnt-going-to-change-
anytime-soon.html 
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Conservation and Recreation 
 
Philly Burbs: Man attempting to steal boat in Bristol lost in Delaware River: Police 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/news/local/2023/06/28/man-who-tried-to-steal-pontoon-boat-lost-
in-delaware-river-in-bristol-police-bucks-county/ 
 
Delco Times: Hunting license sales debacle taught Pa. Game Commission some lessons 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/06/29/hunting-license-sales-debacle-taught-pa-game-commission-
some-lessons/ 
 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Summer fun with Chester Springs Model Yacht Club 
https://www.inquirer.com/photo/summer-fun-with-chester-springs-model-yacht-club-20230627.html 
 
Daily Courier: Iron Horse Bridge left off grant list 
https://www.dailycourier.com/news/iron-horse-bridge-left-off-grant-list/article_b0321ad2-1602-11ee-
910a-974e74d55b89.html 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Rail trail expansion builds dreams that Freeport and Kittaning could rival GAP Trail 
destinations 
https://nextpittsburgh.com/outdoor-guide/freeport-and-kittaning-could-rival-gap-trail-destinations/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Hampton resident promotes coexisting with coyotes 
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/hampton-resident-promotes-coexisting-with-coyotes/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Law enforcement, conservation officials advise boat safety ahead of 
Independence Day 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/06/law-enforcement-conservation-officials-advise-
boat-safety-ahead-of-independence-day/     
 
Energy 
 
WESA: Report: Utility assistance in Pennsylvania should be available in the summer, not just the winter 
https://www.wesa.fm/politics-government/2023-06-29/utility-assistance-pennsylvania-seasons 
 
Tribune-Review: Opposition continues on proposed Yough river power plant 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/opposition-continues-to-proposed-yough-valley-power-plant/ 
 
Beaver County Times: FirstEnergy to deploy helicopter, aerial saw for tree trimming in Beaver County 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2023/06/29/firstenergy-to-deploy-helicopter-aerial-
saw-for-tree-trimming-in-beaver-county/70357539007/ 
 
Reuters: Jobs in US energy grew 3.8% in 2022, led by work in clean energy 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/jobs-us-energy-grew-38-2022-led-by-work-clean-energy-
2023-06-28/ 
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Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
KYW News: $3 million grant will turn 65 acres of land into industrial business park in Vineland 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/usd-3-million-grant-industrial-business-park-
vineland-new-jersey 
 
Centre Daily Times: With the Bellefonte Waterfront project ‘on hold,’ when will construction start? 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/bellefonte/article276808391.html?ac_cid=DM81
6626&ac_bid=-1004651613  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Pennsylvania’s natural gas boom year may go bust 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/06/pennsylvanias-natural-gas-boom-year-may-go-
bust/  
 
Radiation Protection  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: ACCT Philly shelter gets $100,000 X-ray facility for injured dogs and cats 
https://www.inquirer.com/health/pets/acct-philly-shelter-xray-machine-donation-irving-phyllis-
millstein-animal-welfare-20230629.html 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Reactions largely negative regarding possibility of park at closing Milton Grove 
landfill site 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/reactions-largely-negative-regarding-possibility-of-park-at-
closing-milton-grove-landfill-site/article_67ee34f6-1128-11ee-81a5-affca2f6f449.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Rapho Twp. supervisors revise opt-out guidelines for trash, recycling services 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/rapho-twp-supervisors-revise-opt-out-guidelines-for-trash-
recycling-services/article_6414fecc-1124-11ee-a8c4-6b4bb1427bc8.html 
 
Water 
 
Daily Local: Harmful algal bloom advisory at Blue Marsh Lake issued 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/06/28/harmful-algal-bloom-advisory-at-blue-marsh-lake-issued/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Charleroi OKs deal, won’t dissolve authority 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2023/06/charleroi-oks-deal-wont-dissolve-authority/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: DTMA placing a bet on grant money  
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/dtma-placing-a-bet-on-grant-
money/article_39f2f514-144b-52ff-8f08-47c4974d5eb4.html  
 
York Daily Record: Three agencies partner to raise, stock freshwater mussels in Pennsylvania 
https://www.ydr.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/06/29/mussel-propagation-in-pennsylvania-fish-
and-boat-commission-can-you-eat-mussels-union-city/70362471007/ 
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Reading Eagle: Harmful algal bloom advisory at Blue Marsh Lake issued 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/06/28/harmful-algal-bloom-advisory-at-blue-marsh-lake-issued/ 
 
CBS21: Fact Check Team: States crack down on foreign-owned farmland 
https://local21news.com/news/nation-world/fact-check-team-states-crack-down-on-foreign-owned-
farmland-alfalfa-fondomonte-department-of-agriculture-canada-netherlands-middle-east-china-pass-
act-farm-act-saving-american-farms-from-adversaries-act-bipartisanship# 
 
WFMZ: Harmful algal bloom advisory issued for Blue Marsh Lake 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/harmful-algal-bloom-advisory-issued-for-blue-marsh-
lake/article_2b724f46-15db-11ee-b4cd-c3097208a06d.html 
 
Bradford Era: Water Authority projects continue moving forward 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/water-authority-projects-continue-moving-
forward/article_7f7f9376-1600-11ee-bca4-1bfb46a24f5f.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Dispatch: Fireworks, bonfires still a no-no in this York County borough 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/06/28/fireworks-bonfires-still-a-no-no-in-this-
york-county-borough/70363853007/ 
 
York Dispatch: York drains painted to spread pollution awareness 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/picture-gallery/news/2023/06/29/york-drains-painted-spread-pollution-
awareness/12179658002/ 
 
York Dispatch: Permitting reform is unsexy, but more important than ever 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2023/06/28/permitting-reform-is-unsexy-
but-more-important-than-ever/70363881007/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Supervisors address environmental issues 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/supervisors-address-environmental-
issues/article_89a5cfab-65b1-5ff7-9a0d-62fef646de2d.html 
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